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Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

159 State Street - permit #2017-01403 

Zach, Allison, Archie Poole <portlandpoole@gmail.com> Mon, Sep 11, 2017 at 3:00 PM
To: Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Ann,

Here is the info about the sign material. This is the link to the sign online. 

Its made of Maintenance-free recycled plastic construction And there is stainless steel mounting hardware

Please let me know if you need anything else.

Thanks

Zachary Poole
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Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about
government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be
advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.

http://www.informationcenters.com/bulletin-boards/outdoor-bulletin-boards/small-vertical-wall-mounted-message-boards#documentation

